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February 16, 2010

Dear Sirs and Madams:

This letter is to provide a letter of reference for J&H Engineering of Camarillo, CA.
J&H Engineering was the contractor for the Ventura County Microwave Network Project,
and ! was the project manager for the County of Ventura. J&H Engineering did an
excellent job for the project. The project completed on schedule and within budget.
During construction, they were very responsive in bringing up any issues and questions
occurred in the field and quick to respond to our questions and requests. They are very
good and reasonable to work with. | highly recommend them for your project.

As a result of the excellent team work of the County project management team
and J&H Engineering, the Ventura County Microwave Network Project was one of the
six projects to receive the Year 2010 Project of the Year Award by the Ventura County
Chapter of the American Public Works Association.

if you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 805-658-4354.

Sincerely,

Auaan fan_

Susan Pan, P.E.

Project Manager
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